
 
 
 

 
 
26 February 2009 TP/14/3/13 
 
 
 
 
 
HEARING OF SUBMISSIONS TO PROPOSED PLAN CHANGE 105 TO THE RODNEY 
DISTRICT OPERATIVE DISTRICT PLAN 1993 AND PROPOSED VARIATION 62 TO THE 

PROPOSED DISTRICT PLAN 2000  – TE ARAI – COMMENCING 2 MARCH 2009 AT 9.30AM 
 
Thank you for reconfirming your wish to attend the Hearing of Submissions to the above Plan 
Change.  If you have advised me that you are not wishing to speak or have not booked a time 
this letter is for your information only. 
 
Please find enclosed the order of proceedings for the two weeks of hearing of submissions.  You 
need to be present from the beginning of the session time in which your name appears i.e. either 
9.30 am, 11am, 1.30pm or 3.30pm.  It is important to note that these times are indicative only 
and that the chairman of the Commissioners panel will control the proceedings on the day. No 
specific time can therefore be guaranteed.  If the need arises to use the 3

rd
 week set aside this 

will be advised during the hearing process. 
 
I have also enclosed an information sheet which may assist you with the process and in locating 
our offices in Orewa.  If you advise our receptionist that you have come for the Te Arai Hearings 
she will direct you to the hearing room.   
 
As noted in my earlier letter, expert evidence needs to be with me by 10am on 9

th
 March.  Other 

than that you can bring it on the day but please provide 10 copies of what you intend to present. 
 
If you have any questions about this process please do not hesitate to contact me on 09 
4273222 or susan.healy@rodney.govt.nz  . 
 
 
 
 Yours sincerely, 

   
 
Sue Healy 
Statutory Administration Co-ordinator 
Strategy and Policy 

 
Ph: 0800 4265169 ext.3222 
Email: susan.healy@rodney.govt.nz 
 


